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LETTER OF 30 MAY 1985 ADDRESSED TO THE DIRECTOR GENERAL 
BY THE RESIDEKT REPRESENTATIVE OF ISRAEL 

The attached letter of 30 May 1985 to the Director General from 

the Resident Representative of Israel is being circulated to all Member 

States pursuant to the request in the Resident Representative's letter. 
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LETTER OF 30 MAY 1985 

"Sir, 

"Further to my letter of 6 May 1985, circulated as INFCTRC/32U on 8 May 

1985, I would like to state once more that the position of the Government 

of Israel was brought to your attention in my letter of 21 August 198U 

reproduced in document GC(XXVIIl)/720 of 30 August 198U. 

"Whilst the above position of the Government of Israel is clearly on 

official record, it is noted that the communication of the Resident Repre­

sentative of Iraq of 20 May 1985 (INFCTRC/325) makes no mention of the 

Government of Iraq's policy in the matter of attacks on nuclear facilities, 

which, in the light of recent and repeated events, remains a matter of 

ambiguity and conjecture, 

"It is the earnest hope, however, of my Government that this matter be once 

and for all put behind us and, therefore, Israel will not engage in 

repetitious arguments which serve .10 practical purpose for the IAEA. 

"I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated to all Member 

States." 

(signed) S. Katz 
Resident Representative 

Dr. Hans Blix 

Director General 

I.A.E.A. 


